

Friday 6th October 2017 Newsletter 4 School & Governor contact 01453 757251 01453 758190 (Fax) Facebook @foxmoorprimaryschool Family Lives Helpline 0808 800 2222

School Nurse Contact 0300 421 8959

Early Years & Childcare 0800 542 02 02

childrensinformation@gloucestershire.gov.uk www.ChildrensInformationService.org.uk

Website Glos. County Council www.gloucestershire.gov.uk

Friends of Foxmoor (FOF)
Facebook:
friendsoffoxmoorschool
Contact: Natalie Hombrado
01453 757251 (school office)

Diary

October

9th – 13th Week 2 School Lunches
11th Harvest Festival at St Matthews
Church 11am
16th -20th Faith Week – Buddhism
20th Halloween Disco
23rd – 27th Half Term
30th Term 2
30th Clubs start (4pm finish)
November
1st Whole school photos

9th Flu immunisation Reception–Year 4 10th Armistice Day

11th Great British Dance Off rehearsal

Harvest

Our Harvest Festival takes place in St Matthews
Church on Wednesday of next week starting at 11am.
We hope you will be able to join us to hear the children celebrate by performing some of their own work and singing the songs which they have been practising over the last few weeks.

Foxmoor Flyer

Please send any donations of tinned or dried foods in to school with your child on Wednesday morning so they can bring them to the church to add to our Harvest display. The donated goods will go to Stroud Food Bank to be distributed to those in need in our local community. Suggested items include tinned goods such as vegetables, fruit, tomatoes, spaghetti, meat or fish. Other items which can be used are instant mash, steamed puddings, biscuits or instant coffee. Please take a minute to look at our display if you can, Mrs Barnard is busy preparing the fresh items to be included with your donations.



Books, Books and More Books!

We hope you enjoyed visiting the Book Fair this week and you have enjoyed sharing your purchases with the children. Thank you to everyone who has supported Foxmoor again, we will let you know the final amount raised next week. The Book Club sale is fast approaching and the members of this scheme are eagerly awaiting the big day. Mrs Barnard and other members of staff are constantly gathering good quality literature to inspire our children and encourage their love of reading.



Christmas Bazaar

The Friends of Foxmoor committee are now planning this year's Christmas Bazaar which will be held on Saturday 25th November between 1.30pm and 4.30pm. They would like to hear from any volunteers who could take on a one hour slot on a stall during the bazaar. Help is also needed to set up beforehand and clear up afterwards. Please contact

Friendsoffoxmoor@outlook.co m or Friends of Foxmoor School (FOFS) on Facebook if you are able to help. Even if you are unable to help be sure to make a note in your diary so that you don't miss this exciting festive event.



<u>Pilates and Aerobics</u> <u>Classes</u>

Tina Gomer is currently holding weekly Pilates and aerobics/conditioning classes on a Monday evening. If you are interested in improving your fitness in the comfort of the school hall please contact Tina on 07971711846 for further information and advice.